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To all Primary-phase headteachers

Dear Headteacher

You may be aware, through reports in the national media, that the Education Secretary, Estelle Morris, has asked OFSTED “to inspect school drug education policies as a matter of course”.  There are several national developments taking place in drugs education and it would appear that the drugs issue is back on the Government’s agenda.

You will remember that I wrote to you on 6 November 2001 and 13 March 2002 informing you of my appointment and my availability to work with schools on an individual basis as well as offering a range of in 2002/2003.  One of these courses deals specifically with developing/reviewing school drugs policy in the light of Government guidelines.

While several schools have already invited me to help in the development or review of their policy, I am writing to remind you that the INSET Opportunities Handbook 2002/2003 contains details of relevant courses (the “Policies” courses being offered in October 2002 and January/February 2003).  This training would ensure that schools have a policy in line with current government guidelines which is what OFSTED will be asked to inspect.

If you require advice or support on this issue before that date, however, please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Barry Gibson

School Drugs Adviser

